KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION IS COMING!

Welcome to Winthrop Public Schools!

This is an exciting time for you and your family as your child gets ready
for kindergarten. While there is much information to absorb and many
forms to complete for registration, our goal is to make it as seamless as
possible. We are moving to an online pre-registration process and we
hope to have that up and running within the next few weeks. We will
soon be posting the link to the registration process on the Gorman Fort
Banks main webpage as well as the WPS main page. We will be sure to
alert everyone through social media outlets as well as our websites as
soon as the link becomes live so that you can start the process.

Thank you for your patience during this time and we cannot wait to all
be together for the 2020-2021 School Year. Stay tuned for more
information coming soon!



